Scoil Náisiúnta Thír Mocháin
Tiermohan NS
19th April 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,


We hope you are all safe and well in these uncertain times. We recognise that many of you are looking after vulnerable family members and relatives. Some of you are working on the front line, fighting against the spread of the virus. We thank you for this vital work. At this point we don’t know when we can expect a return to normality, or when we will see the school re-opening.
Thank you and well done to the children who have worked hard during the closure. We will shortly post a continuation of this work on the school website. As Helen has gathered email addresses before Easter, we will also send the work as attachments. We will endeavor to send your emails as bccs, to protect your email addresses. As we do not have emails for each family, please forward this email to anyone who hasn’t received it, and ask them to email principal@tiermohanns.ie al be added to the communication list. 
The teachers have added some Gaeilge work, mainly as revision, so that children won’t be too rusty when they return to school. There are also suggestions for project work, should any children like an additional challenge. You will also find answers to some of the work completed before Easter. This is suggested work for the children, and we realise it may not be possible for it all to be completed. Our main aim is to support our pupils as much as we can, keeping everything at a manageable level for all concerned. We don’t wish to overwhelm parents who are already trying to juggle a lot, working from home and trying to motivate their children in these challenging times. 
As an additional communication tool during the current closure, you may use the emails created for each teacher. These can be used to ask any questions relevant to the work for each class, or if your child would like to share a completed project, a sample of handwriting or a picture they have drawn. Please don’t expect an immediate reply, as like many of you, they may be also sheltering vulnerable people or minding children. 
The email addresses are:
sabrinamccrudden@staff.tiermohanns.ie
padraicryan@staff.tiermohanns.ie
marianodonoghue@staff.tiermohanns.ie
mariedoran@staff.tiermohanns.ie
jamesfleming@staff.tiermohanns.ie
emilymilner@staff.tiermohanns.ie


Stay safe, and mind yourselves,
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